
 
 

 
 
  
  

 

   
 

 

Thank you to all those who joined us at the Community Tree Switch On at St Christopher’s Church on 

Monday evening. The children sang their hearts out and made us proud. Thanks also go to the PTA and 

staff for their great support with the Christmas Fayre on Wednesday.  Everyone seemed to really enjoy the 

occasion and together we raised over £480 which was a fantastic effort and will be put back into supporting 

resources for the children. Thank you to everyone who supported school by coming along and enjoyed a 

great time together. We are now well and truly into celebrating the season of ADVENT and we are so 

proud of the many children who are seen putting our Vision into action by sharing God’s love with others 

through giving instead of looking to receive. 
 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners and Respect Award 
Congratulations to Harry in Year 2 who won my Good Manners and Respect Award last week. Harry always remembers to 
speak politely and is kind and courteous in and around school. Keep shining brightly, Harry, we are very proud of you. 

 
 
 

 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rock FM Mission Christmas Appeal 
Thank you for the toys and gifts that have been so generously donated so far. Please may I remind you that gifts must be new and 
unwrapped- thank you.                                                                        
                                                                                                                                        

   Thank you for your support, 

C M Seagrave 

                                                 
   

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 
Newsletter No 12 

Friday 6th December 2019 
Our theme this half term is Compassion 
 

Party Days and Christmas Lunches 
On KS1 Party Day – Friday 13th December, Christmas 
Lunch will be served to KS1 children and ALL KS2 
children will need to bring a packed lunch. 
On KS2 Party Day – Wednesday 18th December, 
Christmas Lunch will be served to KS2 children and ALL 
KS1 children will need to bring a packed lunch. 
 

Spare Nativity Tickets 
If you DO NOT need all your tickets for the 

Nativities, please return the spare tickets to 
school where we will distribute them on a 

first come first served basis. 

 

Extra Funding  
All schools receive extra funding for pupils who are registered for the Pupil Premium Grant. Pupils are eligible if 

their parents are in receipt of Income Support, Jobseekers Allowance, Child Tax Credit and not receiving Working 
Tax Credit. Even if your child is in KS1 and receiving Universal Free School Meals, please ring to see if you are 

eligible; the extra funding makes all the difference. 
If you meet this criteria, please phone the Lancashire County Council Pupil Access Team on 01772 532109 and 
register for the grant. They will be able to confirm quickly and easily over the phone whether or not you are 

eligible. Our children really benefit from this extra funding so we really urge you to register and it will only take a 
few minutes of your time. Thank you. 


